
Postal Workers Are Standing Up For You!
Now is the Time to Stand with Postal Workers!

•	 Call the Capitol switchboard at: (202) 224-3121

•	 Ask your U.S. Representative to 
support House Resolution 54 to  
stop delaying America’s mail and  
House Resolution 12 to protect  
six-day mail delivery. 

•	 Ask your two U.S. Senators to urge  
Postmaster General Megan Brennan  
to stop closing/consolidating mail  
processing centers.

FACT:  The United States Postal Service is funded entirely by the sale of stamps,  
money orders and postal products.

FACT:  The Postal Service is not broke! Based on its operations, it had a surplus of  
$1.1 billion in the first quarter of fiscal year 2015, $1.4 billion in fiscal year 2014,  
and $600 million in fiscal year 2013.

Congress has been using the Postal Service as a cash cow for years. It’s time for Congress  
to stop draining the Postal Service of funds and allow the Postal Service to fulfill its  
mandate to provide prompt and efficient service to all Americans. 

The American Postal Workers Union is negotiating a new contract with the Postal 
Service.  The union is demanding that postal management stop delaying America’s mail by 
discontinuing the closure and “consolidation” of 82 mail processing centers. The union is 
demanding that the Postal Service reverse a reduction in service standards management 
implemented on Jan. 5, which has caused disastrous delays in your mail.  The union is 
demanding that the Postal Service provide you with expanded hours of service, shorter 
wait time in line, and new services, such as non-profit postal banking.

Your Post Office Receives
Zero Tax Dollars

Did you know?


